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DEC 19 1997
SPECIAL ORDER
No. 97 - 4470
SUBJECT RECALL OF MR. RENATO D. VENGCO, JR. AND MS.

EMMIE L. IGNACIO TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL
MANAGEMENT BUREAU (EMB)

In the interest of the service, Clerk III Renato D. Vengco, Jr. and Budget Officer | Emmie L.
Ignacio who are reassigned at the Pasig River Rehabilitation Project (PRRP) and CENR Office,
DENR Region VI, Kalibo, Aklan, respectively, are hereby recalled to the Environmental
Management Bureau (EMB) effective immediately.

As such, they shall clear themselves of all work, property and financial responsibility and
accountability from their present place of assignment before reporting back to their mother unit.

They shall inform the undersigned thru channels of their compliance herewith for record
purposes.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

A
VICTOR O. RAMOS
Secretary

DENR Cares. DEUR Darea.






